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Burke, Ruth A

From: Tap Pryor <pryor.tap@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 11:17 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Cc: planningandcodes@cityofbelfast.org

Subject: Land-based aquaculture

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

All,  

 

Land-based fish and, now, shellfish farming are not only economically feasible and environmentally sustainable, but may 

well become Maine's largest employer. It is extremely unlikely that Maine's once great oceanic fisheries will ever  return. 

That's so sad but gives us every reason to re-start, re-build and re-capture the glory days, indeed exceed them with 21st 

century land-based technologies. 

 

Tap Pryor  

CEO 

Maine Shellfish Developers. 

1 Pie Road 

Waldoboro Business Park 

Waldoboro, ME 04572 

Email: pryor.tap@gmail.com 

Phone: 207 406 2669 


